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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FISHERY 
MANAGEMENT PLAN (FMP) HOUSEKEEPING- FINAL ACTION 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) thanks the Coastal Pelagic Species 
Management Team and Agency and Council staff for their tremendous efforts in developing the 
proposed revisions to the fishery management plan (FMP) and the supporting documents to allow 
stakeholders to track the revisions. The proposed revisions will clarify several aspects of the FMP 
to better allow stakeholders to understand the management of CPS without making any substantive 
changes to the FMP or that process. We support approval of these changes by the Council.  
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